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House Republicans respond to congressional redistricting map  

court challenge 

 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the 

following statement in response to an announcement that the congressional map passed 

by House and Senate Democrats for redistricting will be challenged in court. 

“Gerrymandering is cheating. Oregon Democrats want a map that protects incumbents 

and silences the voices of Oregonians. This challenge is an opportunity for the courts to 

fix the political gerrymandering and create maps that truly represent Oregon.” 
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